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 This week has been such a fun-packed week, and Class 1 children have      
thoroughly enjoyed all their experiences.  

The children were proud to welcome Miss        
Allwood, their teacher for September, into their 
class on the transition days. It was lovely to hear 
about the exciting things they did with her and 
how excited they are to be moving up to the next year group.  

On Tuesday, we had a fabulous morning exploring gymnastics 
and multi-skills, followed by the afternoon sports-day activities at 
the sports club in Stillington. It was amazing to see the children 
smiling with pride after running their races. Well done, everyone, 
for trying your best! 

It’s wonderful to have the children back in school after the holidays, ready for the final stretch before 
the summer holidays. We have lots of wonderful activities planned for the half term, including our trip 
to the Countryside Day at Harrogate Show next week and our play later in the half term. This week we 
have been continuing with our money topic in maths, developing our acting skills in English and contin-
uing with our history topic about life in Roman Britain. We have also started our Geography topic, 
which looks at the human and physical geography of Scotland.  

 

                 We have had a brilliant week!  

On transition day, we met our new teacher for September, Miss Allwood, and 
got to know her and the new children who will be in our class. We also had a 
superb sports day, where we put on our running shoes and took part in lots of 
different races and sports.  

Well done to everyone who took part and thank you, parents and families, for 
coming to watch!  

As well as getting ready for our play, we have been very busy finishing off all of our topic work and 
consolidating our learning across the many maths and English topics we have covered since Septem-
ber. The children have also been busy completing their end of year assessments. 

On Monday, the 
children took part 
in a range of transi-
tion activities with 
both me and Mr 
Carlisle. The chil-
dren enjoyed 
getting to know 
him. 

Amongst all of this, we have also had 
our wonderful Sports Day and been 
swimming. Our last swimming session 
will take place next Wednesday 
(12th), where the children will enjoy a 
fun session in the pool.  

 

There will be no swimming on July 19th. 

    Miss Allwood 

    Miss Allwood 

    Mr Carlisle 



 

I  Rocking Romans in Stillington! 

We have been very busy getting ready for our ‘Rocking Romans’ play, 
which will be taking place on  

Wednesday 12th July at 5:30pm in the school hall.  

We would like all the junior children to arrive in school at 5:15pm, dressed in their costumes.  

The children can come into school through the front door, but we ask that audience members 
then go around to the main office reception door to go into the hall.  

We expect that the play will last for approximately 1 hour.  

We respectfully ask parents to ensure that any younger children watching the play remain quietly in their seat, so that 
everyone can hear the performers and appreciate all the hard work that has gone into this production. 

‘Crucial Crew’ event 

On Wednesday 19th July, our Year 6 pupils are taking part in ‘Crucial Crew.’  

‘Crucial Crew’ is a multi-agency event organised through schools, by the police and supported by the fire service. 

They aim to raise awareness of safety issues to school children in Year 6. To help cover the cost of this educational visit 
we are requesting a donation of £5 per child, which will be added to ParentPay.  

Please be aware children will return to school slightly later on this day, at approx. 4.15pm. 

Mrs Sarah Moore 

Please note that school finishes at 2:00pm on the 

last day of  term, Friday July 21st. 

 

On Tuesday 18th July, children in Years 1-6 will be taking a trip to ‘Hogwarts’ for our Quidditch day! 

This will take place at Terrington Village Hall.  The bus will depart at 9:15am and return before the end of the school day. 

All children are required to come in their PE kit: white t-shirt, black shorts or jogging bottoms and trainers. Children 
should also wear their school jumper/cardigan and bring their own, clearly named water bottle.  

We also ask that children bring a sun hat and apply sun cream before school (a labelled bottle can also be brought with 
them). 

On this day, pupils are required to bring a packed lunch from home, unless you have already ordered one from school. 
Children in Nursery and Reception will have their usual school lunch. 

If anyone has any questions, please direct them to the school office, to be passed on to Miss Tordoff.  

 

                                                                       Trip Summary for both: 

Cost of the trip: £11 per child on ParentPay.                        Permission required on ParentPay.  

All children will need a packed lunch.                                    Drop off time: 8.45am  - return to school by 3.15pm.  

Other information: Children should wear school uniform as usual, with sturdy and practical shoes and should bring a 
jacket, a water bottle and their packed lunch. They should also bring a sunhat and sun cream (depending on the weather).  

 

We are exploring the possibility of setting up an extra-curricular martial arts club in the next academic 
year. If you are interested in your child taking part in an extra-curricular Martial Arts Club , please complete 

this form . 

https://forms.office.com/e/bk1PSCEc50


 2023 KEY DIARY DATES 
Date Event 

                     SUMMER TERM 2023 

Tue July 11th Year 5: Languages Morning at Outwood Easingwold 

Wed July 12th EYFS trip to Askham Bryan Wildlife Park 

Wed July 12th ‘Rocking Romans’ - KS2 musical play @ 5:30pm in school 

Fri July 14th KS1 trip to Dalby Forest 

Tue July 18th Years 1-6: Quidditch Day at Terrington Village Hall 

Wed July 19th Y6 children attending ‘Crucial Crew’ event in Scarborough 

Thu July 20th Leavers’ Service, 2:30pm—all invited 

Fri July 21st LAST DAY OF TERM– FINISH 2pm 

                     AUTUMN TERM 2023 

Wed Sept 6th Children return to school (4th and 5th are staff training days) 

FOSS—Friends of Stillington School 

Upcoming Events for 2023  

21st July    Leavers BBQ at Stillington Sports Club 5pm onwards (all families invited) 

13th August  Sports Day at Stillington Sports Club  

26th August  Jumble Sale at School: 2-4pm  

September  Car Boot Sale at Stillington Sports Club 12-3pm (provisional): £5 per car  

9th Sept    80’s/90’s Disco/Karaoke at Stillington Sports Club:  from 8pm - £5 per ticket  

27th October  Bingo and Pie & Pea Night at School 7pm  

PLEASE DO COME AND SUPPORT THESE FUND-RAISING EVENTS FOR OUR SCHOOL! 

 

It would be lovely if you could take your child to the Roman festival taking place at Malton Museum on 
Sunday 23rd July. Details can be found here: Whilst this festival is not linked to our schools, it will   
certainly help to reinforce and consolidate the work that KS2 children have been doing this term. 

Roman Festival 

2023 

https://www.maltonmuseum.co.uk/roman-festival-2023/

